
I oppose this bill for the simple fact that it places the lives of our police in danger. The practice of doxxing can lead to officers being 
stalked and or harassed at their private residences. Last summer's riots proved that radical mobs know no bounds when it comes to 
their desire to eliminate, harm or even kill law enforcement officers. Therefore, I stongly urge this insane bill be voted down.


